
 

Dear Students, 

 

Welcome to the Northeast Clown Institute, home of laughter, learning, and endless fun! As 
Dean, it brings me immense joy to greet both our returning students and those joining us for 
the first time for the 2025 session. 

Reflecting on the incredible memories and laughter shared during the 2024 session fills me 
with gratitude. To all who attended, thank you for your enthusiasm, dedication, and for 
making it a truly unforgettable experience. Your energy and passion infused every moment 
with joy and inspiration, setting the bar high for this year’s session. 

To our first-year students, a special welcome awaits you! You are embarking on an exciting 
journey into the colorful world of clowning, and we couldn’t be more thrilled to have you 
with us. Get ready for an adventure filled with laughter, learning, and lifelong friendships. 
We hope this is just the first of many sessions you’ll join us for, as each year promises new 
discoveries and delights. 

To our fifth-year students, congratulations on reaching this significant milestone! Your 
dedication, creativity, and growth over the past years have been truly remarkable. As you 
prepare to graduate, know that your presence and contributions have enriched our institute 
beyond measure. We eagerly anticipate the possibility of welcoming you back as 
instructors in the future. Your experience and expertise would be invaluable in shaping the 
next generation of clowning talent. 

As we embark on the 2025 session, let us embrace the spirit of camaraderie, creativity, and 
curiosity that defines our institute. Together, let’s create moments of joy, ignite 
imaginations, and inspire laughter that reverberates far and wide. 

Once again, welcome to the Northeast Clown Institute 2025 Session! May your time with us 
be filled with laughter, learning, and countless unforgettable moments. 

 

Warm regards, 

Joel “JewLs” Miller 

Dean Northeast Clown Institute 


